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Comments: Dear Sir or Madam, 

 

I am strongly opposed to the current expansion proposal for Holland Lake Lodge. The proposed expansion would

add 32 buildings and well over 32,000 square feet of structure on just 15 acres of public land in one of the most

beautiful areas in Montana and the Lower 48. 

 

The expansion is too extreme and would radically change the distinct rustic nature of the current lodge and

cabins. Further, the expansion would change the character of the lake and area which is remote and pristine.  If

allowed, there is no doubt the lake itself will be degraded.

 

I have hiked in and around Holland Lake, and have also kayaked the lake. I want to see it preserved.  Therefore,

I am opposed to this expansion.  Thank you for your consideration.

 

Lance Trebesch


